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BY E-MAIL  
May 28, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Yoon Kim 
Applications Analyst 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
8th Floor - South Tower  
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Mr. Kim:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Leave to Sell Distribution Assets to Pinewood Trailer Park 
Board File Number EB-2012-0213 
 

The Board has reviewed your application for leave to sell distribution assets to 
Pinewood Trailer Park.   
 
Please note that prior to hearing the application, the Board requires additional 
information regarding the current metering configuration on the grounds of the trailer 
park.  This information will assist the Board in considering your request to dispose of 
this application without a hearing pursuant to section 21 (4) (b) of the Ontario Energy 
Board Act, 1998. In this regard, please respond to the following items by June 4, 2012: 

 
1. Please confirm that the services on the property are individually metered.  

If confirmed, please identify how many metered services there are and 
when they were installed.   

 
2. Please advise whether each of the services on the property are currently 

metered by Hydro One, with an associated Hydro One account. If not, 
please explain.   

 
3. Please advise whether the accounts are in the name of Pinewood Trailer 

Park or in the names of other individuals.  If they are a combination of 
both, please provide a breakdown of how many accounts are in the name 
of each (please note that no personal information should be provided). 
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4. If the services on the property are not currently metered by Hydro One, 

please confirm if the services are metered by another entity.  If confirmed, 
please identify that entity and provide its contact information.  

 
 
The Board will continue processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  
 
Please direct any questions to George Dimitropoulos, Project Advisor, Licence 
Applications at +1 (416) 544-5152 or George.Dimitropoulos@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
 
 


